
From: Matiu Jennings <Matiu.Jennings@huttcity.govt.nz>  
Sent: Wednesday, 30 March 2022 6:06 pm 
To: Chris Milne  
Cc: Information Management Team <informationmanagementteam@huttcity.govt.nz> 
Subject: Official Information request - Tākai Here agreement with Te Rūnanganui o Te Āti Awa - 
signed 8th March 2022 
 
Tēnā koe e pā, 
 
Please find attached a signed copy of the Tākai Here agreement with Te Rūnanganui o Te Āti Awa ki 
Te Upoko o Te Ika, signed virtually on 8th March 2022, along with a copy of the previous 
Memorandum of Understanding which this new agreement now replaces. 
 
Ka nui te mihi, 
 
Matiu Jennings (he /him) 
Te Āti Awa | Ngāti Tama | Ngāti Rārua 
Kaitātari Tumuaki Māori | Principal Māori Advisor 
 
Te Kaunihera o Te Awa Kairangi | Hutt City Council, 30 Laings Road, Private Bag 31912, Lower Hutt 5040, New 
Zealand  
Tau waea 04 570 6666,  Kawereo ,  Paetukutuku www.huttcity.govt.nz  
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IMPORTANT: The information contained in this e-mail message may be legally privileged or confidential. The information is 
intended only for the recipient named in the e-mail message. If the reader of this e-mail message is not the intended recipient, 
you are notified that any use, copying or distribution of this e-mail message is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail 
message in error, please notify the sender immediately. Thank you. 
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